
Rosemary Frain 
 
As a Bucks County, Pennsylvania resident, I feel very strongly about the need for a complete
fracking ban recommendation from the DRBC . Also, for no water to be taken out of our beautiful
Delaware River or for any discharges into it, from fracking activities. We must think of our future
generations, who deserve clean water. Please make it very clearly known that we the people of
Pennsylvania will not allow this to happen !
Thank you.
 


